
From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 12/2/2010 11:48:22 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E Corporation and Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: 

PG&E DIRECTORS COMMISSION INDEPENDENT STUDY OF UTILITY'S 
NATURAL GAS SYSTEM

Good. This is close to what I urged Darbee to do two 
months ago.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2010 10:49 AM 
To: Peevey,
Michael R.; Fitch, Julie A.; Lindh, Frank; Clanon, Paul
Subject: Fw:
PG&E Corporation and Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: PG&E 
DIRECTORS COMMISSION INDEPENDENT STUDY OF UTILITY'S NATURAL GAS 
SYSTEM

Here
is the official news release

From:
Corporate Relations Mailbox
Sent: Thursday, December 02, 2010 10:45
AM
To: News Release Distribution
Subject: PG&E
Corporation and Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: PG&E
DIRECTORS COMMISSION INDEPENDENT STUDY OF UTILITY’S NATURAL GAS SYSTEM

PG&E Corporation and
Pacific Gas and Electric Company issued the following release 
entitled:
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PG&E DIRECTORS
COMMISSION INDEPENDENT STUDY OF UTILITY’S NATURAL GAS SYSTEM

«10.31.pdf»

SB GT&S 0011122


